
 
 

 

 

11th June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
You will be aware from my previous communications that we have had positive cases of Covid in our 
school. 
 
Many cases have been accounted for as community transmission, though there is a risk of in-school 
transmission during lessons.  
 
In my contact with Public Health England this week they are confident that Bosworth Academy has 
extensive measures in place to reduce transmission, whilst maintaining education. We have agreed that 
an additional measure will be reintroduced on Monday 14th June which is wearing face masks once more 
in lessons. Students who are exempt and currently wear a sunflower lanyard may continue to do this. 
 
We will review this additional measure in a fortnight. This measure will reduce the risk of a high viral load 
in classrooms. The Local Authority support us in this additional risk mitigation as it should prevent us 
having to send home whole year groups to self-isolate which was required with year 11 before half-term. 
 
It could be a challenging few weeks ahead with cases in Leicestershire more than doubling across our 
community. 
 
I thank you in advance for all of your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Simon Brown 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


